November 30, 2015

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 Canada

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:

Hospital Energy LLC

Application for a Gas Marketer Licence

Board File Number EB-2015-0326

I am writing to inform the Ontario Energy Board that as of November 30, 2015, Hospital Energy, LLC has taken the following actions in regard to the above referenced matter:

- 1. Posted the English version of the Notice of Application and Written Hearing, including all graphics and the words "Ontario Energy Board" to our website.
- 2. Posted the French version of the Notice, including all graphics and the words "Commission de l'énergie de l'Ontario" to our website.
- 3. Made a copy of the application and evidence, and any amendments thereto, available for public review at Hospital Energy LLC's office.

Sincerely,

Peter W. Diamond

Vice President-Finance

Hospital Energy, LLC

76 Cody Drive

Stamford, CT 06905